
1

Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:48 PM
To: 'Joseph Duncan'
Subject: RE: Town of Indian River Shores (Docket Number 160049)

Good afternoon Mr. and Mrs. Duncan 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
From: Joseph Duncan [mailto:josephduncan@mac.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2016 1:12 PM 
To: Chairman Julie Imanuel Brown 
Cc: Records Clerk 
Subject: Town of Indian River Shores (Docket Number 160049) 
 
Chairman Brown, 
 
We have lived in Village Shores for over 20 years and been forced to pay excessive electric rates in order to 
subsidize the City of Vero Beach’s general fund budget. We have looked forward to the expiration of the 
agreement that has been mistreating us due to very poor judgement by Vero Beach leadership over the years. 
 
With my experience in government and private research I was asked to serve as Chairman of the Village Shores 
Finance committee for several years. On the basis of serious analysis and experience I urge you to approve 
modification of territorial order (Docket Number 160049) to extricate Indian River Shores from the 
monopolistic and unfair electric rates imposed by City of Vero Beach so that Indian River Shores can pursue 
competitive rates for our community. 
 
Joseph and Janice Duncan — 909 Holoma Drive 32963 
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